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January 28, 1987

Docket Nos. 50-348
50-364

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region II, Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, N. W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Attention: Mr. David M. Verrelli

Gentlemen:

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant
NRC Inspection Report Nos. 50-348/86-28

and 50-364/86-28

In response to your letter of December 30, 1986, provided herein are
planned corrective actions for the exercise weaknesses identified during
the December Emergency Exercise.

Exercise weakness 50-348/86-28-02, 50-364/86-28-02: Failure to
include in the initial protective action recommendation following
declaration of the General Emergency the 22.5 sectors immediately
adjacent to the principal zone exposed to the plume.

FNP will revise FNP-O-EIP-9, " Radiation Exposure Estimation and
Classification of Emergencies", to provide additional guidance for
evacuation and sheltering of the general public to ensure consideration
is given to sectors adjacent to plume location when making protective
action recommendations. This action will be completed by February 13,,

'

1986.

| Exercise weaknass 50-348/86-28-03, 50-364/86-28-03: RMT 1 failed to
! implement the requirements of Procedure FNP-O-EIP-4 and demonstrated a

lack of adequate training.

FNP will provide expanded RMT training to address specifically the
weaknesses noted during the 1986 Emergency Exercise and to include
field monitoring experience. The training is scheduled to be completed
by July 1987.

I If there are any questions, please advise.
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